Trail Report: Monday, August 29,2022 
On Monday, August 29, 2022 the Monday Trail Maintenance crew hiked the La Luz Trail 3.5 miles from the West Side trail head to remove the previously reported trees by Lane Findley. The first tree, a large segment of a larger tree, was located approximately 2 miles and required multiple cuts. Continuing on, the second tree was located at about a mile further up. Somewhat more interesting, this 10" fir tree was supported by 2 small spring poles and branching. Extensive limbing was done leaving the support branches. The spring poles were cut allowing the tree to drop to a safer and more stable  position. After multiple cuts, the trail was clear. Moving on, the third tree was found to be previously removed. The trail was cleared of debris and we began our return with a shady lunch stop at the overlook. The crew members were Jamey Browning, Dave McCreery ,John Cooper, Jenny Blackmore and Byron Garner.  Photo Credits:  Jamey Browning and Jenny Blackmore
